
Faculty Senate Minutes 
 
November 26, 2012 
 
No attendance collected. 
 
1. Opening prayer led by Dr. Cal Easterling 
 
2. Dr. Thorpe read a letter from Dr. Ralph Fagin thanking the faculty for their 
kindness in his transition 
 
3. Comments from Dr. Sowell concerning a desire to establish guidelines for 
Awarding of Honorary Degrees 
 
4. Dr. Collier requested volunteers for a committee to clarify the status of visiting 
scholars 
 
5. Discussion and vote on a proposal to change the bylaws of the senate 
concerning term limits of president and vice-president. Faculty Senate vote was 
19 yes and 5 no. Measure to be sent to the faculty for recommendation. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Edward E. Decker, Jr. 
 
 


